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he high-quality pastures of Point Reyes make raising grass-fed beef possible and

profitable. Dave Evans (left) and Kevin Lunny (right), fifth- and fourth-generation

Point Reyes ranchers respectively, farm within Point Reyes National Seashore,
and both have been recognized for their environmental stewardship and innovation.
They belong to a growing number of West Marin farmers and ranchers committed to
sustainable agricultural strategies. On his Marin Sun Farms, Evans practices pasture
rotation, avoids antibiotics and growth hormones, and sells directly to consumers.
Several years ago, he built moveable henhouses that allow the chickens to forage in
the pastures. The free-range birds break up manure and fertilize the soil. Lunny has
converted his herd to grass-fed and organic production. Both are diversifying; Evans has
opened Marin Sun Farms Butcher Shop and Eatery in nearby Point Reyes Station and
Lunny’s Drakes Bay Family Farms now operates an oyster farm on Drakes Estero.





















